You should formally apologize

Dear editor:

To the two gentlemen in the second row of the Shelburne Federal debate audience October 7th, I would ask the two gentlemen who sat on the same side as the moderator, in the second row of Grace Tipling Hall on October 7th, to issue a letter of apology to local Veteran Merv Parker for their behaviour at the debate.

You sat behind Mr. Parker and disturbed him throughout the evening by continuously talking and kicking his seat. This went on despite a series of backward glances from myself and Mr. Parker. It was difficult for Mr. Parker to hear at times over your constant derogative mumblings about Ms. Urekar, Ms. Yazbek, and Mr. Crewson, and the kicking added discomfort to a Veteran already suffering with the pain of a hip replacement. Mr. Parker's address is 556540 Mulmur Melcanthon Townline, Melancthon, ON, L9V 1W6

Marni Walsh,

Melancthon